FOOTHILLS FLYER



PUBLISHED SEMI-ANNUALLY FOR MEMBERS OF FOOTHILLS FEDERAL CREDIT UNION



Kaye Gagley retires!

A few words from Kaye: I'm going to miss my members the most. I got used to seeing them and they became like family to me. I will miss everybody I've worked with, especially Susanne and Regina. I've had a good 15 years with the credit union and M'recia was a great boss. I'm looking forward to canning, working on my house, traveling and spending time with my sweet husband!

Thank you for an amazing 15 years! We will miss you! Love, Foothills Federal Credit Union Board of Directors, Committees, and Staff.

School Supply Donations



Since 2012, Foothills Federal Credit Union has been collecting donations from our members and local businesses to buy school supplies for our area school systems. We contact the school and get a list from the teachers of their needs. We purchase the items and deliver them before school begins each year. The items vary, some teachers ask for calculators and bookshelves. Other teachers may ask for the basics like hand sanitizer, folders, and glue.

Thank you so much for your Donations and SUPPORT.

All Foothills Federal Credit Union branches will be closed on Wednesday, September 1, 2021 for training. Our branches will re-open at 10:00 AM on Thursday, September 2, 2021.

Please be aware, due to training, on Wednesday September 1, 2021 there will be a \$300.00 daily limit on all debit card transactions. The limit CANNOT be raised during this time. We are sorry for the inconvenience and appreciate your understanding.

Congratulations to the Glass of 2021!



We are honored to award College Scholarships to 2 of our members:

Loudon – Maylee Cooley • Lenoir City – Joy Echols

ATTENTION: Our automated system "Teeny the Teller" will NO longer function after August 30, 2021. If you would like to check your balance, please contact one of our branches or consider signing up for HomeBanking on our website at foothillsfcu.org.

Keep up with us on Social Media

Just A Note

Holiday Closings





@ Foothills Federal Credit Union

October 1st Christmas Club **Disbursement**

Labor Day September 6

Columbus Day October 11

Veterans Day November 11

Thanksgiving Day

November 25 & 26

Christmas

December 24 & 27

New Year's Day December 31

General Information

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Rollen Bradshaw, Chairman Tony Stanley, Vice Chairman Jeanne Darnell, Secretary

Bron Herron, Treasurer

Shirley Alford

Rebecca Starnes

Tressea Webb

Rodney Willis

Steve Millsaps

SUPERVISORY COMMITTEE

Beverly Perkins, Chairman Mike Brubaker Steve Cook

STAFF

M'recia Oody, CEO Romania Hensley, CCO Debbie Farmer, COO

Susanne Anderson, Branch Sup/Collections

Lorie Raby, Branch Supervisor

Jackie MacDonald, Head Teller

Amanda Watson, *Marketing Manager*

Claudia Hughes • Carrie Belcher

Lindsay Farber • Regina Cornett

Samantha Hill • Michaila Sharp

Jennifer Russell • Angela Spence Amanda Kiser • Chelsea Baker

Sharon Vineyard

Loudon (Main Office)

956 Mulberry Street, Loudon, TN 37774 Phone 865.458.4347

Fax 865.458.1710 or 865.458.5816

Hours: M - F 8 am - 5 pm (Lobby) F 8 am - 6 pm (Window)

Lenoir City Branch

605 Highway 321, Lenoir City 37771 Phone 865.271.0000 Hours: Monday - Friday 8:30 am - 5 pm

Sweetwater Branch

413 Sweetwater-Vonore Rd., Sweetwater 37874 Phone 423-337-7870

Hours: Monday - Thursday 8:00 am - 4:30 pm Friday 8 am - 5 pm

Toll Free 1.800.978.8884

Foothills Flyer is published semi-annually by Foothills Federal Credit Union as an information source to our members. Comments are welcome and should be sent to the editor at moody@foothillsfcu.org